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Hey! Hey!!

I have heard nothing but WONDERFUL things about Leslie's 
workshop on water and rocks.  It makes me sick that I didn't get 
to attend.  I look forward to hopefully having that opportunity in 
the future!!  Thank you Leslie for sharing your time and talents 
with our group.  They loved it!

As you all know, June is a free paint Friday month.  We do not 
have a committee for this month but we do have Henderson 
County Art Show ribbon winners displayed at City Hall.  Wow!! 
Wonderful!  And just think, this is only a sampling of what this 
group can do!

We will be showing some of our new DVD's on the following 
Friday's for you.  Please come!  You can watch and paint along, just 
watch, or paint on something you are working on and enjoy the 
DVD as you do.   One of our Tech. Committee Members will be 
there to handle the showing of the DVD's for you.

June 13 - Ann Pember, "Painting in the Flow of Watercolor" 
The focus is on a mountain stream and the use of only five color 
and two brushes.  She will demonstrate painting moss covered 
rocks, dense forest foliage and currents of water.

June 27 - Joyec Faulknor, "Watercolor Quick and Easy with 
Crystal and Glass"  Her focus is on easy techniques for painting 
crystal and glass.  We will learn how to paint reflections, 
refracted color and distorted shapes for a variety of cut crystal 
and glass objects. 

Both of these DVD's should be great follow-ups to workshops we 
have just recently had.  Different DVD's will be selected for July 
and August to help us through our summer months.  I'll keep you 
posted so you will know what is coming.

Reminders:
July Committee
     *Pam Jenkins (chairperson)
     Diane Gard
     Myrle Gard
     Toni Dosser
     *These members will need to let me know when they would like 
to hang their paintings up at City Hall so those that are already 
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     *These members will need to let me know when they would like 
to hang their paintings up at City Hall so those that are already 
there can be picked up.
     *Please inform me of any activities or programs you would like 
to provide for the club.  Call me or email me with any questions.

August 15 - $120 is due for the Frank Eber workshop, Oct. 1,2,3

Sept. 5 - Business Mtg and slate of officers for 2015-16 will be 
presented and last day to cancel Frank Eber workshop

Sept. 5 - "Start Me Up" workshop by Sharon Benningfield, 
Carolyn Seely and Selwyn Wilson The focus of this workshop is to 
loosen you up and to have FUN!

Make sure you have plenty of sun screen, tea and enjoy your 
summer!!  See you soon!


